
Announcements    

Tuesday September 17, 2024    

RED Day    

Good Morning, Arrowhead High School!  

 
Are you interested in volleyball? Were you on the fence about playing? Intermural volleyball is fun 
noncompetitive. We are short one team. Come join and enjoy the game!!  
 
Are you interested in a career in healthcare? Would you like to learn more about healthcare through 
community events and volunteering? Come see what HOSA: Future Health Professionals has to offer. 
Our first meeting is TODAY, Sept 17th at 2:45 p.m. in the junior study hall room. We will have 
information about how to become a member and our September activities.  Contact Mrs. King with any 
questions.  
 
Are you interested in showcasing your skills and competing at the state and national level? Join 
SkillsUSA, a brand-new club at Arrowhead High School that focuses on career and technical 
education! We will be holding an informational meeting today, Sept 17th, after school in Room 
N172 from 2:50-3:30 p.m.. Come learn more about how you can compete, build leadership skills, and 
develop valuable industry connections! For more information or if you can’t make the meeting, please 
reach out to Mr. Schlitt or Mr. Premo. 
 
Join Earth Club at their first meeting this Wednesday, Sept 18th, at 2:45 p.m. in room N128. Earth 
club is a fun extracurricular focused on promoting environmental awareness and sustainability. 

 
If you want to join a stress-free, enjoyable, and nationally-recognized AHS Club, you should consider 
Best Buddies! Best Buddies is a global volunteer organization dedicated to enhancing the lives of 
people with intellectual and developmental disabilities by providing opportunities for one-to-one and 
small-group friendships. Join us at our first meeting either before or after school, on Thursday, 
September 19th. Contact Landry Nelson with any questions.  

 
 
WELCOME ALL CHESS PLAYERS! In Chess Club students meet socially to play chess. The club is 
student-centered and student-driven. All levels of ability are welcome. We meet the first and third 
Thursdays of the month, from 2:45 - 3:45 in room 201 at North Campus. Our first meeting will be on 
Thursday, Sept. 19. Chess boards and pieces are provided. 
 
Empire will be here on THIS Friday, September 20th, for picture retakes. If you have not had your 
picture taken, you will need to come to the front foyer area during a free period.    

 
Are you Missing a water bottle? Or maybe you forgot to pick up something your parent dropped off. 
Please come in the front office and check the Parent drop off/Lost and Found table.  
 
 

 


